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August 15, 1985

The Honorable George W. Crockett, Jr,

Member of Congress
U. S. House of Representatives
1531 Longworth Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Crockett

Thank you for your letter of July 23, 1985 , and your
thoughtfulness in sharing the letter from John T.
McTernan with me.

Ishare your assessment that Mr. McTernan has spoken
eloquently and forcefully to the role of higher
education regarding investment policies for South
Africa.

Having a personal belief which is anti-South African
government and all that it embodies, Iam pleased to
share with you that Western Michigan University is
completely divested--having done so in 1983.

Very truly yours,

dhauncey/u//Bripn
vice Pr^siaent^ for University Relations
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